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What When 

Prep 100 days celebration Tuesday 4th August 

School Council meeting—6.30pm Wednesday 5th August 

School Athletics day(tentative booking) Wednesday 2nd September 

Mini Olympics Tuesday 8th September 

“Every Day Counts” 
 

If your child is absent from school we must have a note to explain the  
absence. This note is required by the Department for our records. 
You can also record the absence directly onto COMPASS. 

 
 
 
 
Preps—100 Days At 
School 
Next Tuesday, 4th August, 
the Prep students will have  
completed their first100 days 
of schooling. Yes, it has 
looked a little different with 
remote learning thrown into 
the mix, but that just makes 
it all the more memorable.  
 
We are inviting all students 
and staff to come to school 
dressed as a 100 year old. 
Have some fun with the  
concept. 
There are some ideas on the 
flier that was sent home 
with each child earlier this 
week. 

Tuesday 4th  
August 



Birthdays:  Kaidance Gowers, Henry Eastwood. 

 
 
 
Students Of The Week    
Grade Prep: Henry Glen for the amazing effort you put into your Big Write this week.  Henry, 

you included all the information you needed (a title, ingredient and instructions) in order to write 
an accurate procedure on How to Make a Pizza.  Your letters and words were easy to read and 
you remembered to include sentences.  Keep up this terrific effort! 

Grade 1: Riley Mattschoss for the focus you have shown in your learning this week.  We have 

seen you working really hard during Reading and we are so proud of the effort you are putting in. 

Grade 2/3: Isabella Bailey for the fantastic approach you gave this week for your Big Write  

Persuasive.  Isabella, you were able to write your arguments in order and added WOW words to 
your writing.  During your big write time you were persistent and stay focused!  Wonderful  
writing Isabella and keep up the great work! 

Grade 3/4: Nyoka Handy for your efforts towards your learning this week in the classroom.  

Nyoka, you have been completing your learning tasks independently and have strived to  
complete your best work.  You have also been contributing your thought to small group  
discussions and have ensured you are listening carefully to other peoples ideas.  Well done Nyoka 
and keep up the great work. 

Grade 4/5: Zayne Andersen for the focus you have shown in your learning this week.  We have 

seen you working hard and it has been fantastic to see you putting your best effort into all of your 
tasks. 

Grade 6: Stella Courtney for always having something prepared to share with the class.  You 

are always ready to learn and have something insightful to contribute.  Thank you for being brave 
and always having a go Stella! 

 
CSEF 
If any parents are now in receipt of a Commonwealth Health Care card dated  the 14th April 2020 
please come to the office so that we may apply for the CSEF. 
 

COVID Protocol Update 
You will all be aware of the increased numbers of active COVID cases announced in Victoria      
today. After this announcement the Government has mandated that all adults (12 years or older) 
and students in years 7 to 12 will be required to wear face masks when outside their homes.  

 
“Most of today’s cases are in metro areas. But we have seen a significant jump in regional  
communities. It’s vital we stop this virus further seeping into regional Victoria.” 
Statement from the Premier (30/07/2020) 
 
How Will This Look In Our School? 
As of Monday, all staff will be required to wear a mask when with other adults. Places such as the 
staff room and at the front of the school (dismissal time) will be compulsory. When teaching, the  
staff are not mandated to wear masks, but they may choose to do so.  
Students in primary school are not required to wear masks.  They may choose to do so,  but masks 
will not be provided by the school as they are not compulsory.  
All adults, including parents, who are on school grounds must wear a mask. If they are not     
wearing a mask they will not be permitted on site, no matter the length of stay.  
 
We understand that this is a very new situation for all of us and we appreciate your understanding 
in keeping everyone safe in these trying times.  
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Athletics Day 
At present we are planning to run our annual athletics day on 
Wednesday 2nd September. The day will run as usual except 
that at present we will not be able to invite parents to attend. 
We understand that this is certainly not ideal as it is a day for 
community involvement, but we must abide by current         
regulations.  
As a staff we will brain storm ways to remotely share some of 
the events during the day so that our community can still feel a part of their child’s successes.  

 
  
 
 

Hot Shots & Tennis 4 Teens @ Red Cliffs Tennis Club Term 3, 2020.  
 

Hot Shots -Tuesdays & Wednesdays: 4-5pm All sessions @$10 Racquets available  

Tennis 4 Teens - Wednesdays: 5-6pm Racquets available $10 per session  

 
To enrol or for more information ph: Lisa Hill 0400726824 email: rick_lisa@bigpond.com       

Community Play Coordinator  

Curriculum Day 
Wednesday 12th August 

Pupil free day 



 
Advertising space in the newsletter for 2020. 

We are offering advertising space in our school newsletter in 2020. For $50 
your business will be printed on 20 newsletters for the remainder of the 
year. The newsletters are sent home to approximately 90 different families 
which  provides your business with great access to local families. 

Cheap advertising!!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have a business that would be interested in purchasing a space in 
2020, or you know of someone that would be interested, please drop off 
your business card and $50 to the office at school.  
 
 
Thank you for supporting your local school. 
 
 
 
 
 


